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Mitch was recognized by the Sequoyah Boy Scout Council as the 2024 Distinguished 
Citizen of the Year.   
 
Mitch has used the showroom at his Bristol dealership to showcase and adopt Petworks 
animals, and he has supported our cause through advocacy.  Through the Friendship 
Foundation, Mitch donated generously toward construction of our facility, and the dog 
park behind our adoption center is named The Friendship Dog Park in recognition of 
that support.  
 
Like many of our board members, he has shown a dedication to two groups who cannot 
speak for themselves – children and animals. The Petworks board unanimously 
recommends this appointment, and we appreciate the city leadership for all that you do 
for our animals. 
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